
PHJ’s East Japan Disaster Reconstruction Support 
 

Since the disaster in March 2011, PHJ has extended support for reconstruction of medical 

services in Kesen-numa area in Miyagi Prefecture, tied up with the Kesen-numa Medical 

Association.  

       

Report of Disaster Donation from March 15, 2011 to December 31, 2013 

      

PHJ reports with great gratitude on the donation received up to December 2013. 

(unit: million yen) 

Income Cash donation   119.60 

 Goods donation (medical equipment, office 

equipment) 

  206.77 

Expenditure Dispatch of doctors/procurement of medical 

equipment 

   87.41 

 Goods donation 206.77 

 Transportation/staff activities    23.25 

Balance To be used for reconstruction support     8.94  

 

 

 


